City License Information
Company:  
City of Melbourne
Timeframe:  One month before event
Background:  Prior to 2007 the City required us to purchase an occupational license.  This year Sandy at the auditorium suggested we check with the city because as a not-for-profit organization we should not need to purchase a license.  I talked to Liz at the front desk in City Hall.  She checked us on SUNBIZ and gave me a “Non Business Tax Receipt Referral” form to complete.  
Basically we need to complete the form and provide four items to avoid paying for the license.  The form required much the same info as the application for the occupational license.
1. Proof of non-profit status with the Florida Department of State Division of Corporations 

a. (www.sunbiz.org – our FEI # is 591842317)
2. Certificate of exemption from the Florida Dept of Revenue (Have)

3. 501(c)3, letter from the IRS – (A copy is in this holder)

4. Brochure with mission statement, description of charitable services and list of any charged services.  (See enclosed letter I drafted along with copy of “about PCARS” and “about Amateur Radio” from our website.)
A copy of the form above that I completed is included in this holder.  

We do not get a license.  After the form is processed by zoning and code enforcement they give us an approved copy of the form to give to the Melbourne Auditorium.

